
RICHARD GALLEN & COMPANY, INC. 

260 FIFTH AVENUE 

NEW YORK. NEW YORK 10001 

(212 8B9-9624 FAX: (212) 809-032S 

June 1, 1994 

Mr. Harold Wcisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

In response to your letter (attached) of 5/23/94, the photo-copies of photographs that Peter sent to 
you were the ones that you sent to me last year. These are the only photographs that we received 

from you. 

I hope you and Mrs. Weisberg are enjoying Spring. 

Best wishes, 

Diana Wells 



5/23/94 

'kis. Diana Zrclls 
Richnrii Gallen. & Go., 
260 Fifth ave., 
New York, NY 10001 

Dw- rho. Diana, 

Thanks for the thoughtfulness of returning; the ocanuseripts and letting no know 

that Peter is so busy. 	
s,:me 

In what I cent ym him r45arding pictures T referred to sm I sent last year 

and adriroso them to you. I ea not keep a list of them and have no clear recollection 

of which they are. 

Boo ttwishes, 

j'ja* 	Wei berg i 


